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Jones, Marie

From: Gerwein, Joel@SCC <Joel.Gerwein@scc.ca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 9:55 AM

To: Jones, Marie

Subject: comfort letter

Hi Marie-
I spoke with Jack Judkins, the lawyer for the project, and he says the comfort letter should be fine. It falls under our
“other” category for documents providing assurances about the absence of hazardous materials that will interfere with
the planned use of the property.
Joel

Joel Gerwein
Project Manager
California State Coastal Conservancy
1515 Clay St, 10th floor
Oakland, CA 94612-1401

Email: joel.gerwein@scc.ca.gov
Tel: 510-286-4170

Every Californian should conserve water. Find out how at:

saveourwater.com Drought.CA.gov


